
STAND FIRM 

vote no – reject the

Stagecoach offer

Your union Unite has called on all bus companies to come back 
to Acas for meaningful talks to resolve our Olympic award dispute. 

They have refused!

Stagecoach like some other companies is now attempting to divide us
and is talking about an ‘offer’ which we believe is still below what all 
our members deserve. 

Its £500 gross – that’s only about £350 after tax with a £20
enhancement for Work Rest Days (WRD).

After our solid strike on Friday 22 June, Unite will be balloting members
in Stagecoach on this offer with a strong recommendation to reject. 

We are also issuing notice for further strike days. 
We will keep you informed.

Stand firm – vote no –
you are worth more

www.unitetheunion.org


